

We are planning for the 2019 NBER Summer Institute.  The Aging workshop will be held on Monday, July 22 and Tuesday, July 23 in Cambridge, MA and will be organized by Jon Skinner and David Cutler.  On Wednesday, July 24, a session led by Jeffrey Liebman will be devoted to Social Security issues, and is sponsored jointly with the Public Economics Program.

If you have a paper you would like to submit to the Aging workshop, please upload the abstract and paper to http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19AG.

Submissions to the session on Social Security issues may be uploaded to http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19PESS.

The deadline for submissions will be midnight (EST) on March 20.

The format of the submission page is the same as last year.  Your submission will default to whichever workshop link you click on but you will have the option to submit to others on the second page of the form.

Invitations and logistical information will be sent out in May.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's conference department at 617-868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.






